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Comments: My family of ten (10)--including 8 adult tax-paying voters--strenuously object (for the 3rd time) to the

proposed plan to facilitate a fracked gas export LNG project and Jordan Cove Pacific Connector Pipeline. 

 

As we understand it, the Land Use Management Plan for the Forest Service requires that developments (such as

pipelines) in older forests or land use allocation--Late Successional Reserves--must be neutral or beneficial "for

the creation and maintenance of late-successional habitat." The proposed action to amend the existing forest

plan to create a permanent clear-cut through old growth forests, which increases fire hazards, does not meet the

neutral or beneficial standard. Designating Matrix land use allocations to Late Successional Reserves will not

mitigate the environmental consequences from the proposed Fracked Gas Jordan Cove Pacific Connector

Pipeline. It is, in short, a potential ecological nightmare--an accident waiting to happen to Oregonians.

 

We request that the Forest Service withdraw the recommendation in order to protect the environment for our own

and future Oregon generations and for protection of forests, water sources, air quality, and creatures--human and

wild--who require safe ecological conditions to survive and flourish.


